Birdingbury Parish Council

Signing Off
At the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council Councillor Ian Tipton was elected unanimously as the new Chairman, with Cllr David Preston as Vice-chairman. This means that they will lead our small team of five in this last year of the current council: our current terms of office comes to an end next May when there will be elections for the new council.
It is likely that at least two of us will not seek re-election next year, so we are keen to encourage new blood to come forward.  While the role of the council is limited, we do have the responsibility of ensuring the parish is cared for: grass-cutting, the recreation field, consultees on planning etc. It is not an overly strenuous task – just ten meetings a year last up to two hours; taking up issues brought to us by parishioners and ensuring that the PC precept of less than £7,000 is well spent.  So if you are committed to life in this very special community, you might find the idea if seeking to take on the role as councillor as a possibility. It really is not a scary task and provides many opportunities to meet more of your neighbours.
If you think you could contemplate joining the next council, do contact any of us, or come along to our meetings (7.30pm on the third Tuesday of each month except August and December) and see what we get up to.  We look forward to seeing anyone interested in this role.

Cllr Diana Turner

Birdingbury Parish Council - Meeting Dates for June 2018 – May 2019

All meetings take place in The Birbury, Main Street, Birdingbury, CV23 8EL and start at 7.30 pm.
19th June 2018

17th July 2018

August – no meeting

18th September 2018

16th October 2018

20st November 2018

December - no meeting

15h January 2019

26th February 2019

19th March 2019

16th April 2019

23rd April 2019 Annual Village Meeting

21st May 2019 Annual Council Meeting, followed by Parish Council Meeting

If you have any queries please contact the Parish Clerk, Jackie Chapman

e-mail parishclerk@birdingbury.org
Tel 01926 716191

